
Project Update: February 2012 
 
Lots of activities in our project. The series of conferences we gave during the second semester of 
2011 greatly contributed to a nice boost of reforestation initiatives. During the rainy season 
volunteer groups were being organised all over the Córdoba mountains – to plant native trees and 
sometimes also to cut especially invasive exotics. A documental called “Reforestation” was filmed 
by a local producer. This documental captured the nice spirit and collaboration work of three of 
these volunteer groups, including ours, and was broadcast in several channels all over Argentina. 
Our partner Mr. Luis Volkmann coordinated the production of the documental “The culture of 
water conservation” funded entirely by RSG, we are very proud of this production which was 
inaugurated near his small home town with an audience of over 500 spectators, no more people 
fitted in the theatre. And a lot more to come…  
 

 
 

 


